
Garbage/Recycling DELAY Thursday's route 
Dec 20, 2012 
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DENMARK -   

SPECIAL Notice   

  

GARBAGE / RECYCLING PICK-UPfor Thursday, December 20, 2012 will be delayed one day to the inclement 
weather.  Advance will pick up Thursday’s route on FRIDAY, DECEMBER 21, 2012 or if road conditions do not improve, 
Saturday, December 22, 2012.  

In addition, Advance Disposal advises co-mingle and paper products can collectively be placed curbside on a weekly 
basis for pick-up.  Advance will be processing the recyclables in a single-stream method and therefore alternating weeks 
is not necessary. 

Any questions or concerns, please contact Advance at 920-983-3341 or the Town Clerk – Michelle Wallerius at 920-863-
5523 or michwallerius@gmail.com. 
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